PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
FROM THE
HOPI SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM
March 20, 2020

Please be informed that in response to the Hopi Tribal Emergency Declaration; Executive Order
#01-2020 for COVID-19 issued on March 17, 2020; Health Emergency declared by the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services; and the World Health Organization declaring a
pandemic, the Hopi Solid Waste Management Program will continue to provide weekly solid
waste services to customers of the Program. Solid waste collection will be conducted Monday
through Friday on routine scheduled routes. New customer service deliveries will be delayed as
well as repossessions, re-deliveries, and bulk estimates. During the Emergency Declaration there
will be no bulk pickup however residents can transport bulk loads on their own to the landfill.

The Hopi Solid Waste Management Landfill will be open to the public on a regular schedule
Monday thru Friday; 9:00 AM — 3:00 PM, weather and road conditions permitting. To ensure
that the Landfill roads are passible, please contact the Hopi Solid Waste Office at the phone
numbers below.

Danford Wadsworth, Manager (928)734-3451 dwadsworth@hopi.nsn.us
Anna Selestewa, Secretary (928) 734-3452 aselestewa@hopi.nsn.us
Lola Youvella, Customer Rep. (928) 734-3453 lyouvella@hopi.nsn.us
Darion Kootswatewa, Customer Rep. | (928) 734-3454 dkootswatewa(@hopi.nsn.us

For customers and the public requesting for assistance regarding account information, making
payments, new applicants or other services, are encouraged to call our office prior to making a
personal visit to comply with the Executive Order #01-2020. There will be limited
administrative staff to assist with incoming calls therefore please be patient. Your cooperation
and understanding is greatly appreciated.
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